
                                                               

 

  

Elton Primary School & Nursery 
School Lane 
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Chester 
CH2 4LT 
 
Telephone: 01244 667750 
Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk 
Website: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher – Mr Kevin Manning 
 
 

Our Ref: PARL 1151 

 
8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
All That Jazz will be starting next week – Tuesday 12th September.  
 
This club is for children in Year 2 – Year 6 and will run on a Tuesday until the end of term. All 
That Jazz will start straight after school and finish at 4:15pm. There’s no cost for this club.  
 
If your child would like to take part, please complete the permission slip below and return to 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr K Manning 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

All That Jazz 
Name ……………………………………………………………..  
Year ……………………. 
I am happy for images/videos of my child to be used on school twitter/website No/Yes 
 
Please tick relevant 
My child will be walking home from above named after school club (Year 5 & 6 only)……  
I will be picking my child up from above named after school club …………………………. 
 
Please advise of any medical conditions/allergies we need to be aware of 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent signature …………………………………………………. Date……………………… 


